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The permit for the Kalama methanol plant should be denied. This project works directly against our
climate goals. It will lead to increased pollution and greenhouse gas emissions, and it will have
negative impacts on the Kalama community. We need to transition to clean energy and stop
supporting dirty, dangerous fossil fuels.


